May 13, 2020—Actuarial Committee Update

The Actuarial Committee met via Web teleconference on Wednesday, May 13, 2020. The
topic covered at this meeting was:

ACT-20-03 COVID-19 Model

Staff explained the white paper and interactive model posted to ncci.com, which assists
stakeholders in evaluating the impact of workers contracting COVID-19 on WC system
costs, and state action related to compensability criteria for these claims.

Please refer to the Minutes for any pertinent meeting discussion and presentations.
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